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After hearing oral arguments earlier this week from attorneys representing the White House and the states of Washington 
and Minnesota, last night, the U.S. Court of Appeals for the Ninth Circuit unanimously upheld the U.S. District Court for 
the Western District of Washington’s February 3, 2017 issuance of a temporary restraining order prohibiting the federal 
government from enforcing President Trump’s Executive Order 13769, “Protecting the Nation From Foreign Terrorist Entry 
Into the United States” (EO 13769). As you know from our previous blog posts, EO 13769 suspends the entire refugee 
admission program for 120 days, the Syrian refugee program indefinitely and the entry of immigrants and non-immigrants 
from Iran, Iraq, Libya, Somalia, Sudan, Syria and Yemen for an initial 90-day period. For now, as a result of the Ninth 
Circuit’s decision, citizens from the seven restricted countries will be able to travel to the U.S.

Despite the fact that the Ninth Circuit’s ruling refuses to reinstate EO 13769’s travel ban, it is important to note that this 
situation will continue to be fluid, and the Trump administration will very likely seek to appeal this latest decision. As 
such, we continue to advise that individuals from the seven restricted countries who are presently in the U.S. forego 
unnecessary international travel at this time. In addition, for those individuals from the restricted countries who have 
valid U.S. visas, who are presently outside the U.S. and who have the intent to return to the U.S., we recommend that 
they consider traveling to the U.S. while there remains an opportunity to do so. 

If you have questions, contact Joanna L. Silver, any of the attorneys in our Immigration Law Practice, or the attorney in 
the firm with whom you are regularly in contact.
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Bond, Schoeneck & King PLLC (Bond, we, or us), has prepared this communication to present only general information. This is not intended as legal advice, nor should you consider 
it as such. You should not act, or decline to act, based upon the contents. While we try to make sure that the information is complete and accurate, laws can change quickly. You 
should always formally engage a lawyer of your choosing before taking actions which have legal consequences. For information about our firm, practice areas and attorneys, visit 
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